
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE March 8, 2023 

FROM: Tammy Dixon, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Receive an update on the BCDC Business Survey 

SUMMARY: 

On January 24, 2023, an email including a link to the BCDC 2023 Business Survey was sent to the 
businesses located in the Town of Bartonville.  For the business located in the Bartonville and Lantana 
Town Centers, the email with the link was sent to the property managers to distribute to their tenants.   A 
reminder was sent on February 21st. 

Of the 80 businesses, 32 responses were received.  Those that responded are highlighted on the 
attached business list.   

A summary of the survey is attached. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Survey Email Notices 

 List of Bartonville Businesses 

 Survey Results 


